
Gerber nested step & repeat – final call for comments 

Gent, Belgium – December 22, 2015 – Ucamco proposes extending the Gerber format to make 
it more efficient in handling fabrication and assembly panels. In August 2015 Ucamco published 
a draft specification at www.ucamco.com, for review and comment by the Gerber community 
before the spec is cast in concrete.  We received thoughtful feedback on the draft specification 
from the user community which we incorporated in successive revisions of the draft. We stand 
now at revision 8. It is significantly extended compared to the original. Viewers of the earlier 
drafts may want to have a look at revisions 8. 

Ucamco feels revision 8 is ready for incorporation in the spec. However, it will be kept in draft 
form for 2-3 more months. If Gerber is important to you please be pro-active review the draft 
carefully, and see how this would work for you. By doing this you will help yourself and the whole 
Gerber user community. Once the draft is incorporated in the specification, it is too late - one 
can only uselessly complain. 

About Ucamco 
Ucamco (formerly Barco ETS) is a market leader in PCB CAM software, photoplotting and direct 
imaging systems, with a global network of sales and support centers. Headquartered in Ghent, 
Belgium, Ucamco has over 25 years of ongoing experience in developing and supporting leading-
edge photoplotters and front-end tooling solutions for the global PCB industry. Key to this success 
is the company's uncompromising pursuit of engineering excellence in all its products. Ucamco 
also owns the IP rights on the Gerber File Format through its acquisition of Gerber Sytems Corp. 
(1998). 
 
For more information please contact Ucamco: 
   

Phone: +32 (0)9 216 99 00 
Email: info@ucamco.com 
Web: www.ucamco.com 

 

https://www.ucamco.com/en/downloads
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Gerber_format
mailto:info@ucamco.com
http://www.ucamco.com/
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